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March 5, 2011

John LoBosco, President

Rotary Club of South Portland-Cape Elizabeth
21 Fessenden Road

Cape ELizabeth, ME 04107

Dear John,

Thank you so much for providing the funds for the library to purchase the Families
of the World set of DVDs . I believe these resources have the great potential to foster
an appreciation and empathy for other cultures in the young children who view
them. [ am certain the DVDs will have wide usage in Cape Elizabeth as well as other
libraries across the state.

The DVDs have been ordered, and I expect them to arrive and become available for
borrowing within the next few weeks. Press releases have been sent to area
newspapers, and complete details will be posted on our website by the end of next
week.

We truly appreciate the ongoing support that the SP-CE Rotary Club provides for the
library as well as for the community!

Sincerely, _

Wde o TR
achel Q. Davis

Children’s Librarian




